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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY25)

From The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Date Mon 1/6/2025 10:43 AM
To studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Mallory  Serjeant

BC ID Number * @00324636

BC Email * mallory.mcneill@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * Self

I have: * None of the above.

I currently: * None of the above.

Check Semesters you'd like to appeal. * Fall 2023
Spring 2024
Fall 2024
Spring 2025

Please explain in detail why you are requesting a refund. A minimum 75 word statement is needed. *

I am requesting a refund for the $15 a semester, Student Services Fee for the previous four semesters, selected
above. Over the last year, I have attended Bakersfield College via online only. This has not required me to attend
or visit the physical campus, nor do I use any of the additional services and perks the Student Services Card
offers. In addition, over the course of the last year, I have paid for the Student Services card, however, I have
never went to the campus to retrieve the card, thus, not using the services.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
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